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EXCITING NEWS!
 
WE ARE WELCOMING KRISTI TO OUR OSWEGO FAMILY. OUR NEW CRD (COMMUNITY RELATIONS DIRECTOR). SHE
WILL BE OUT OF THE BRANCH FROM TOMORROW THROUGH THURSDAY AT BRANCH SUPPORT FOR TRAINING. BUT
WILL BE IN THE BRANCH STARTING FRIDAY THE 11TH. PLEASE HELP US GIVE HER A WARM BICKFORD WELCOME...
 
 
NOTE FROM KRISTI:
 
HELLO EVERYONE. MY NAME IS KRISTI. I'VE LIVED IN THE OSWEGO COMMUNITY FOR 20 PLUS YEARS.IT'S A GREAT
COMMUNITY TO BE A PART OF AND GROW IN. THAT PLAYED A HUGE PART IN MY DECISION TO JOIN THE BICKFORD
FAMILY AND I'M SO EXCITED TO BE A PART OF YOUR FAMILY. I'M MORE EXCITED TO BE DOING SOMETHING NEW
AND TO CHALLENGE MYSELF WITH THIS POSITION. I LOVE WORKING WITH PEOPLE AND BEING A PART OF MAKING
THEM SMILE. SPENDING TIME WITH MY FAMILY & FRIENDS AND WATCHING MY NIECE AND NEPHEWS SPORTING
EVENTS ARE SOME OF THE THINGS I ENJOY DOING. I LOOK FORWARD TO MEETING YOU ALL!
 
KRISTI

3712 Grove Road, Oswego, IL 60543
www.enrichinghappiness.com/oswego

630-554-8811
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You need to consistently receive small, but memorable, 
experiences that you’d never think to ask for
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